
From: Natalie Turner n.turner@tankersleysp.org.uk
Subject: Y5 newsletter

Date: 25 September 2025 at 14:06
To: Gary Child gtchild@me.com, Vicky Harrison v.harrison@tankersleysp.org.uk, Wendy Howe W.Howe@tankersleysp.org.uk,

Chloe Allen C.Allen@tankersleysp.org.uk

Hi 

Please find the Y5 newsletter attached.

Thanks

Nat

This e-mail and any files attached are confidential for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this e-mail in error
please notify the sender as soon as possible and delete the communication from your system without copying, disseminating or
distributing the same in any way by any means. Any views or opinions expressed belong solely to the author and do not
necessarily represent those of Tankersley Primary School. In particular, Tankersley Primary School will not accept liability for any
defamatory statements made by email communications. Recipients are responsible for ensuring that all e-mails and files sent are
checked for viruses. Tankersley Primary School will not accept liability for damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.
No guarantees are offered on the security, content and accuracy of any e-mails and files received. Be aware that this e-mail
communication may be intercepted for regulatory, quality control, or crime detection purposes unless otherwise prohibited. The
content of this email and any attachment may be stored for future reference.
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